
  
 

 

 

Public Hearing Announcement: 
A public hearing will be held on September 7th, 2022 to 

discuss service reductions. The line that will be impacted 

by this reduction will be Line 1 to PDX.  

 

Date: September 7, 2022 

Time: 10:00AM 

Location: Columbia County Courthouse Annex 

230 Strand Street, Room 310 

St. Helens, OR 97051 

& 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/357054141  

United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679 

Access Code: 357-054-141 
 

For additional information: 

Email: ccriderinfo@columbiacountyor.gov 

Call: (503) 366-1059 

Write: ATTN: Transit Director 

1155 Deer Island Rd 

St. Helens, OR 97051 
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